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[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Mexico for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia commends Mexico for the steps taken to improve the protection of human rights within the current review cycle.
Georgia also commends Mexico for its efforts to enhance national framework for the protection of rights of persons with disabilities.
We also positively note the progress in implementing the 2021–2024 National Program for the Protection of Children and Adolescents.
With this, Georgia would like to recommend to Mexico:
· To continue strengthening national policies and programs aimed at combating and preventing violence against women;
· To continue efforts to enhance the rights of vulnerable groups, particularly women, children and persons with disabilities;
We wish the Delegation of Mexico a successful UPR.


